
The IX Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications, 
 
DECIDES: 
 
 

PCC.I/DEC. 41 (IX-06) 1 To instruct the Executive Secretary of CITEL to send the Technical Notebook 
on Best Practices and Case Studies on Next Generation Networks, included in 
document CCP.I-TEL/doc. 872/06 cor.1, to the Member States 
Administrations of CITEL and to associate members of PCC.I, requesting to 
submit information on the deployment of NGN. This information should be 
sent to Ms. Josefina Cano, Rapporteur of the issue, with copy to the Secretariat 
of CITEL (citel@oas.org). Answers of the questionnaire should preferably be 
submitted by December 4, 2006. 
 

 
 
 
 

                                                           

1   Document CCP.I-TEL/doc. 947/06 


